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May 13,2015

Board of Commissioners

of Public Utilities
P.O. Box 21040

120TorbayRoad
St. John's, NL A1A5B2

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2016 Deferred Cost Recovery

Further to your correspondence of May 6, 2015 requesting comments regarding changing the
required filing date of Newfoundland Power's 2016 General Rate Application to October 16, 2015,
we write at this time to advise that the Consumer Advocate is in agreement with this proposed filing
date.

Yours very truly,
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ec: Newfoundland Power

Attention: Mr. Gerard Hayes

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
Attention: Mr. Geoffrey Young
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